
 

 

 

Subject: Postponement of Intercollege Badminton (Men & 

Women) Competition 

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

 

This is to inform you that the Intercollege Badminton              

(Men & Women) Competition, scheduled on 29/09/2025, has 

been postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. 

 

The revised dates and venue will be communicated shortly. 

 

We regret the inconvenience caused and seek your kind 

cooperation. 

 

With regards, 

Organizing Secretary 


